
 

 
 

25 November 2024 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The attached policy is being sent to you for consultation prior to it being reviewed and 
approved by the Trust Board in February. 
 
Please provide your feedback by no later than Monday 9 December 2024. 
Please use the following link to access the lesson plans used for Relationships and 
Sex Education lessons for Key Stage 3 and 4: 
 
https://stmartinsschool.satchelone.com/school/zone/parent. 
  
The resources available via this link will be added to and updated throughout the 
academic year. 
 
The nature of the subject may require adaptations and further discussions to suit pupil 
needs and prior knowledge.  This will be at the teachers' professional discretion. 
  
We welcome parents and carers to attend a voluntary drop-in session on Tuesday 3 
December 15.30 and 16.30, to be held in the Seminar Room (next to the main 
Reception), to discuss any questions you may have regarding the RSE policy and 
curriculum content 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs G Tatman 
Deputy Headteacher  

 

http://email.groupcallalert.com/ls/click?upn=GiS0PHEaG3NtAbh6iaopF4qfP2X62n3roHjuYNMuab7Dp-2B2yFN69EPoSBv3qFdoqUaqmfqU9W8JfV1q96tPxBQ-3D-3DToe3_E-2FXzSFEtoANrp9Fx5Clbq7kSk-2BBqT49rI4M1uTm-2BAZ6Bf3xNhv7IdQJ3cY-2BVLkUI-2BLohWY8ynWZ7wVhUXh4AN6FbpLas5rOZ9Y34v8Y7c7G6KZ8C2nlNOAK2ENuhlcSjXP-2FFiU22ZFicq7vSDEkf-2F9llM-2FpMG0v0Zs2-2FlL-2BnYHBbU7fICJdsDjYs-2FwJAK-2Feir1bHx1kJkpsteT1UGzY-2BMyYNgZvm87OhmSqfQFp3HYSW0Ell77K8Zav0j4lY04TJsoXhlFqd6kHTuwJaPGUJ8wrCvWw2HBMjQy0RvJHwJCPOvZwTBFDp6xhOes35o6Fgv4GVVMKx1B8ZzBPgyQtZtXqh3TdsFyF4TEYVeH8Su9U9503V-2FvYeQhGXMKme2DFmpimWudF9FEBCf-2BPCAwWmiA-3D-3D

